
 

DUE NLT JAN 8TH, 2016 

Physical Education 
Miss Stanford 

 
	
  
Dear Parents / Guardians: 

This year your child will have the opportunity to participate in an archery 

unit at Inderkum High School.  The physical education department feels it is an 

important unit to teach because it promotes discipline, concentration, hand/eye 

coordination and is a non-traditional life-long activity.   

At the beginning of the unit, we will be going over the rules of shooting; 

concentrating on the safety of all those involved in the class.  At the end of the 

safety instruction, your child will have to pass a written safety test, as well as 

demonstrate knowledge of the equipment and all commands.  If they do not pass 

the written safety test and performance test, they will have to re-test until they 

pass.  If they cannot pass both tests after one week, they will be given an alternate 

assignment by their teacher and will not be allowed to shoot.   

Also, due to the nature of the activity, if, after your child has been 

instructed on all safety issues, they choose to do something which places 

themselves or others in danger, they will immediately be removed from class with 

a referral, possibly charged with assault through the courts, and will not be 

allowed to shoot for the remainder of the unit.  If you have any questions or 

concerns regarding your child’s involvement in this activity, please contact me at  

916-567-5640 x 6633 or  cstanford@natomasunified.org   

 

________________________________   ______________________________ 

Print Student Name (Please Print)  Student Signature 

 

 

________________________________   ______________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name (Please Print)  Parent Signature 

Christine Stanford

Christine Stanford
Due Feb 28, 2020


